
 

 

21 January 2019 

Esperance Power Station Pty Ltd 

2018 performance audit 

The Economic Regulation Authority has published the 2018 performance audit report for 
Esperance Power Station Pty Ltd’s gas distribution licence GDL10. 

Esperance Power Station operates a distribution system in Esperance’s Central Business 
District and the adjoining suburbs of Chadwick, Nulsen and Sinclair. About 380 business and 
residential customers are connected to the system. 

The ERA’s response to the audit and review 

The audit report shows that Esperance Power Station has demonstrated a high level of 
compliance with the conditions of its licence. 

The ERA has decided to increase the period covered by the next audit from 24 to 36 months. 
The next audit will cover 1 September 2018 to 31 August 2021, with the report due to the ERA 
by 30 November 2021. 

Background to the ERA’s decision 

Audit findings 

The auditor assessed 49 licence obligations applicable to Esperance Power Station and found: 

 31 were compliant 

 one was non-compliant 

 17 were not rated (no relevant activity took place during the audit period). 

The non-compliance identified by the auditor related to an outstanding recommendation from 
the previous audit. As this matter was resolved during the audit period, the auditor did not 
make a new recommendation. 

Audit recommendations 

The auditor did not make any recommendations.

Further information 

General enquiries 

Paul Reid 
Ph: 08 6557 7976 
licensing@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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